
IDEX Corporation Announces Move to Virtual Annual Stockholder Meeting for 2020

April 8, 2020

LAKE FOREST, Ill.--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Apr. 8, 2020-- IDEX Corporation (NYSE: IEX) announced today that the 2020 Annual Meeting of
Stockholders will be held virtually due to the public health impact of the novel coronavirus outbreak (COVID-19) and to support the health and
well-being of IDEX management and stockholders.

The Annual Meeting will be held on Thursday, May 7, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. Central Time in a virtual format only via the Internet. As described in the proxy
materials for the Annual Meeting previously distributed, stockholders as of the close of business on March 13, 2020, the record date, are entitled to
participate in the Annual Meeting. In order to attend the Annual Meeting, vote during the Annual Meeting and submit questions, stockholders must go
to http://www.virtualshareholdermeeting.com/IEX2020 and enter the 16-digit control number found in their proxy materials.

A notice regarding this change to a virtual meeting format (the “Notice”) is being filed with the Securities and Exchange Commission, together with this
press release. Additional information regarding the Annual Meeting, stockholder participation and voting is provided in the Notice.

About IDEX

IDEX is a global fluidics leader serving high growth specialized markets. We are best known for our expertise in highly engineered fluidics systems and
components, as well as for our expertise in fire and safety products including the Jaws of Life® family of rescue and recovery tools. Our products touch
lives every day. Whether it’s a life-saving rescue operation, dispensing fresh juice to a first grader or fueling aircraft, IDEX is a leader in creating
enabling technology used in many of the most common everyday activities. For more information, please visit www.idexcorp.com. IDEX shares are
traded on the New York Stock Exchange under the symbol “IEX.”

View source version on businesswire.com: https://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20200408005695/en/
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